
From: Doherty, Patricia <pdoher@milwaukee.gov>
Sent: Thursday, May 20, 2021 4:25 PM
To: Todd, Leon <letodd@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: Support for Chief Lipski

Dear Director Todd,

Can you please share the email below with the Commissioners?

Dear Director Todd,
In regards to the FPC agenda tonight, I would like to express my support 
for Chief Lipski. He has been very thorough and responsive on every 
issue I have contacted him about and I am greatly appreciative. Earlier 
this year, there was a rash of fatal fires in my district and Chief Lipski 
and his team worked closely with me during such a stressful and 
concerning time; helping me to facilitate a door-to-door smoke alarm 
installation project in the Clarke Square neighborhood. He made sure 
that firefighters were available to go out with additional community 
volunteers, myself and my staff to educate my constituents and provide 
free smoke alarms to them, as well as installation. The events were very 
successful and we are planning to schedule additional canvasses.
 I think he has done an excellent job since taking over for former Chief 
Rohlfing, and I feel confident that he will serve this City well if given the 
permanent position as Chief.
JoCasta Zamarripa
Alderwoman
8th Aldermanic District
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Patty Doherty
Legislative Aide

8th District
Alderwoman Zamarripa
(414) 286-3533


